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Tuesday, July 16, 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

YR 6 Trip to THE PLANETARIUM   

Year 6 have been given the opportunity to visit The Planetarium in The Royal Observatory, Greenwich on Friday 6th September 

2024. 

 

The Royal Observatory Greenwich is a project partner of Our World From Space. Our World From Space is a two-year national 

STEM programme exploring the relevance of UK space science for the future health and sustainability of our home planet, funded 

by UK Space Agency in partnership with Natural Environment Research Council (NERC), part of UK Research and Innovation. We 

will be watching a show titled ‘We are Guardians’. This show is all about how satellites can act as guardians for us here on the 

Earth and explains how they monitor the effects of a changing climate, and how the information they provide will be crucial in our 

fight to reduce harmful emissions. It’s fast paced and fun with some incredible visuals – prepare to explore forests, move under 

the surface and visit worms, dive under the sea and study coral reefs, and even travel back in time to see how the world has 

changed! Students will see how ecosystems stay healthy and how they link together, and what actions we can all take to support 

our home planet. 

 

If your child has a school meal, a packed lunch will be provided for them. If not, please ensure they bring a packed lunch and a 

drink. No glass bottles or fizzy drinks are permitted.  

 

We will require some parental support on this occasion. If you are available, please put your name on the return slip. We will 

endeavour to let you know ASAP about the spaces.  

 
Please return the slip by: Monday 22nd July 2024 

 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs K Ripley 

Educational Visits Lead 

 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 6 Educational visit return slip 

 

 I give permission for ___________________ to attend the Educational visit to THE ROYAL OBSERVATORY on FRIDAY 6TH 

SEPTEMBER 2024 

 I am available to accompany the class on the trip. However, I understand that if there are more volunteers than are needed, 

my name will be entered into a draw.   

 

Name of parent/carer: _____________________________________________  

 

http://www.bishopjohnrobinsonprimary.co.uk/
mailto:admin@bjr.greenwich.sch.uk

